
                                                                                        
2022 City of Marina Redistricting Boundary Changes 
 

 
On December 17, 2019, the City of Marina approved an ordinance changing how voters elect their city council 
members from an at-large method to a by-district method. The City of Marina recently completed the process 
of redistricting, following the results of the 2020 Census. 
 
The map below shows the City of Marina divided into the updated four City Council Districts.  
 
Your polling place location may have changed as a result of redistricting. If you have questions or require 
additional assistance, contact the Elections Department at 831-796-1499 or toll free (866) 887-9274. 

 

 


